The Meredith Foundation

February 19, 2013

H. John Fuller, Ed.D., Superintendent
Mineola Independent School District
1000 West Loop

Mineola, TX 75773

Dear Dr. Fuller:
The Board of Trustees of the Meredith Foundation met on February 18, 2013 and your January

15, 2013 requests for grants were reviewed. You requests for funds for the ingress/regress
roads were denied. The following projects were approved:

iPads for one-to-one High School Students $62,500
Computers for Primary School 33,000
Desktop Computers/Art Program MHS 42,000
Scholarships for graduating seniors 28,000

Please forward invoices which have signed by you signifying the project is complete and is
satisfactory.

Sincerely,
J. C. Norris, Chairman
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